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Contact

Github

andrianodna@gmail.com

+54 11 6886-0183

Linkedin profile

Languages

PHP - Laravel 

Blade

MySQL

TailwindCSS

Javascript - VueJS

English (B2)

Spanish (native)

Website fULLSTACK DEVELOPER

andriano diego

I’m a curious person by nature and love learning and 
applying new stuff. I’m a problem solver; I won’t 
disappear upon receiving a hard task. I’m a good 
team player and I strive to make everyone’s life easier. 
Six years of professional experience.

Profile

Work Experience

06/2022 - present   Web dev / Full-stack   

Allaria Ledesm�

� Involved in the development of an API to be used 
for third parties, expecting to handle hundreds of 
thousands of users. Still in development.


�
� Involved in the development of an app that had to 

connect to third party APIs, and show the result 
both as an API and with a FE panel for devs and 
regular users, with an option to export data to a 
PDF, from endpoint or from FE�

� Involved in the development of an app to be used 
in another section of the company, involving mass 
mailing to registered companies. The app allows a 
drag & drop & send functionality with automatic 
company detection that reduced man-hours.�

� All projects were made with a conscious attention 
to UX and UI�

� Some tasks as Team Lead, such as giving internal 
talks about Logging in the company, or helping 
junior colleagues when needed.



02/2022 - 06/2022   Web dev / Full-stack

Codetria�

� Lead the development of an app to be used for 
client's in-company. Greenfield project to prod, 
deployed successfully and included creating the 
DER, architecture, and deployment. Still on call for 
the project.



06/2017 - 02/2022 Android /  Web dev / Full-
Stack


Savedata SRL / Filocode  


https://github.com/DiegoAndriano/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/diego-andriano-a59abb139/
https://diegoandriano.com/

